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March 10, 1992 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you very much for your letter. 

From the information within, it is quite clear that you were listening to 

WHNZ at the time and date specified (3/2/92, 2:50-3:10 a.m.). 

Last December, WHNZ was acquired by Paxson Broadcasting, which prompted the 

call letter change from WTKN. 

Our nighttime power is 10,000 watts under special authorization from the FCC 

due to Cuban interference. Our primary lobe is 210°, which prompts many reports 

from Cancun and the Mexican east coast as well as Guatemala. Reports from your 

part of the world are not as common. 

Best of luck and continued success in DXing! 

Sincerely, 

Gordon Byrd 
Program Director 
ALL NEWS 570 WHNZ 

WHPT-FM 11300 - 4th Street North, Suite 318 WHNZ-AM 
St. Petersburg, FL 33716 

Hillsborough: (813) 223-7419 Pinellas: (813) 577-7131 FAX (813) 578-2477 

A service of Paxson Broadcasting, Inc. 


